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Where do I begin? This is my third LSU yearbook. This is the
third time I get to close the doors on a successful school year, the third
staff I have gotten the pleasure to become friends with and the third
time I have gotten to see this 304-page publication come to fruition.

This is also my final yearbook in a long career of preserving
memories. Nine years, eight yearbooks and three schools later, I am at
the end of the road and I could not be prouder or more nostalgic.

For so long I have been in the business of preserving mem-
ories. Now I can finally pass that along to my fellow yearbook nerds
and start a new chapter in my life, and I have so many people to thank
for that.

I want to begin with my staff. [ have been so incredibly bless-
ed with a talented staff who is committed and never let me or each
other down.

Anna, thank you for becoming one of my closest friends this
year, saving me from bad copy and being a seasoned student media
veteran that I could always count on.

Taylor, without you this book would be boring! Seriously,
you are so creative and kind and thank you for bringing such great art
direction to this year’s book.

Courtney, I have never met anyone as passionate as you. Stay
the course and there is nothing that you won’t be able to do.

Marlie, you are hilarious and talented, and it’s been a breath
of fresh air to have a fellow yearbook nerd in the group.

Raegan, thank you for your commitment to that crazy fun
Humans of LSU project. Your legacy at LSU will be giving voices to so
many students just walking to class and sharing their stories to thou-
sands.

Kelsey, thank you for being a ray of sunshine in the group,
and fitting perfectly into Humans’ vision.

Next, I would like to acknowledge the gang of people in
the Office of Student Media who have been invaluable to this year’s
success. Steve Buttry, thank you for being so open to new ideas, and
conquering the quirky learning curve that is yearbook publishing.
Jann Goetzmann and Megan Stone, thank you for being the irreplace-
able resources of LSU Student Media and answering every random
question or inquiry that came up as well as believing in me and the
success of this book.

[T

-ditor's Desk

Thank you to Matt Craig and Ashley Porcuna for fielding all
those weird calls and committing to the book’s sales. Also, thank you
to Advertising and Marketing for their hard work in promoting sales
for the book.

Additionally, I would like to shout out The Daily Reveille
and Student Media’s amazing photo staff for providing so much of the
content for this book. Viva La Reveille, all five days of the school week.

Thank you to the Manship School of Mass Communication
for providing me with an education and providing the Gumbo with
so much support. The Manship School is a rare gem and I leave LSU a
proud Manship alum.

My love for yearbook was cultivated by my time on staff
at C.E. Byrd High School in Shreveport, Louisiana. For that reason,
I'would like to thank everyone at Byrd and acknowledge my high
school yearbook advisor Gina Parker. Gina, you re my first mentor
and one of my biggest influences. I am eternally grateful for every-
thing you have done for me and everything you have taught me.

Thank you to my family, who have been my own personal,
and portable, cheering section since my stint singing in school choir
in elementary school. My achievements are not possible without your
support.

We decided to theme this year’s book Work in Progress be-
cause of all the changes that LSU has undergone throughout this year.
Between the budget uncertainties, construction all over campus, intro-
duction of new campus policy and the overall changing demographic
and sentimental structure, LSU is quite literally a work in progress.

But that isn’t a bad thing. This school is thriving in the face of
challenges and change, and will only come out stronger on the other
side. I bleed purple and gold, and so do these pages.

They say you're not supposed to say “goodbye,” but “see you
later.” It may be the end of the road for me, but the need to create and
preserve memories will never see a final deadline.

So on that note, I will say goodbye to creating yearbooks. But
I will only say see you later to the memories.

Final deadline: complete.

Yours truly,

Valencia Richardson,
Gumbo Editor-in-Chief, 2015-2016
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Established in 1900, the Gumbo has been the official yearbook
of Louisiana State University for over 110 years. It has recorded every
academic year at LSU except 1918-19, when wartime pressures halted
its production. A magazine version, called Gumbo Magazine, covered
the 1992-93 and 1993-94 school years because revenues were insufficient
for a hardbound book. A student referendum increasing the yearbook
fee brought back the hardbound version in 1995. In addition to formal
portraits of graduates, the Gumbo contains snapshots of students and
members of the LSU community while highlighting on- and off-campus
organizations and events.

This 116th edition of the Gumbo was created in its entirety
by a staff of full-time students at LSU and published by the Office of
Student Media under the Manship School of Mass Communication. The
2016 yearbook chronicles LSU and its happenings from August 2015
through July 2016 in 304 full-color pages.

Layouts were designed by Courtney Beesch, Marlie Lynch,
Taylor Gonsoulin and Valencia Richardson. The 2016 yearbook was cre-
ated on Dell desktop computers and HP laptops using Adobe InDesign
CC and Photoshop CC.

Portraits of graduating students were taken by Candid Cam-
pus Photo, Inc. photographers on campus. All other content was pro-
vided by writers and photographers of the Gumbo, The Daily Reveille,
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LSU’s student-produced daily newspaper, and Legacy magazine.

The typefaces used are as follows: Headlines and folio ele-
ments are set in Existence Light; subheadlines are set in Roskrift Clean;
cover and divider titles are set in Deus Etched Machina; body copy and
photo captions are set in Palatino Linotype.

The designs featured on the cover and title page were created
by Valencia Richardson and Taylor Gonsoulin.

The 2016 Gumbo was printed by Balfour Publishing using
four-color CMYK process on 100-pound gloss white paper.

Top, outside and inside page margins are four picas wide. Bot-
tom page margins are seven picas wide.

Students were identified by major and classification as of the
time of page production.

All copies of the 2016 Gumbo were sold at a price of $29.

Editorial content does not necessarily reflect the views of Lou-
isiana State University.

Please address inquiries to Gumbo, B-39 Hodges Hall, Louisi-
ana State University, Baton Rouge, LA, 70803; or email editor@Isugumbo.
com.

Printed in Texas.




